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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act would require the ERB to set up a system where people can register as union
representatives. The Act does not allow anyone to act as a union representative unless they are
registered in the system. The Act sets fines for breaking the law. (Flesch Readability Score: 61.8).

Requires the Employment Relations Board to establish and maintain a registry system for persons
to register as union representatives. Prohibits a person from acting as a union representative unless
the person is registered and enrolled in the registry system. Establishes a civil penalty for each
violation.
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